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We thought you would be interested to know that Peter seems satisfied -- for now. Hope all is well in 

Minnesota.To: Tom_Samoluk @ jfk-arrb.gov @ Internetcc: (bcc: Tom Samoluk/ARRB)From: pdscott @ 

violet.berkeley.edu @ Internet @ WORLDCOM Date: 02/07/96 01:36:07 PM CSTSubject: -No Subject-Jeremy 

Gunn FAXed me yesterday the more fully declassifiedversion of MEXI 7029 (NARA #104-10015-10091), the 

cable whichoccasioned my earlier letters to Chairman Tunheim and toyourself. I have already telephoned him 

to express mygratitude for the Board's action on this matter, and also forthe many other important 

documents which have now been released.I would however also like to record my appreciation in writing.The 

Board is doing important work, and it is beginning to make asignificant difference to our understanding of the 

case.There were of course other DFS-related documents, not fullyreleased, which I tentatively designated in 

my original letterto Chairman Tunheim. I am quite prepared to wait for a whileto let the process run its course, 

but I hope the Board will notforget about them.Yours sincerely,Peter Dale Scott
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